
NVC Utilities Committee 
April Hearing & Special Trustee Meeting 

Community Hall and by Zoom link 
Saturday, April 29, 2023    

  
Public Hearing 

 
Present: Judy Metcalf, Jeffrey Wilt, Brady Brim-Deforest (by Zoom),  
 
Absent: David Crofoot, Casey Brown 
 
Public Hearing on extended Moratorium convened at 10:32 a.m. 
 
The Trustees led a discussion on the rationale for continuing the moratorium for an additional 
six months. The proposed moratorium would prohibit permits to be processed or approved for 
new connections to the sewer system. This provides time for the Village to study increased load 
on the sewer system and analyze the effects of new operating protocols. This expanded 
Moratorium runs from April 29, 2023 to October 29, 2023.   
 
The Public Hearing adjourned at 2:49 a.m. 
 

Utilities Trustees Meeting  
 

Present: Judy Metcalf, Jeffrey Wilt, Brady Brim-Deforest (by Zoom), David Crofoot 
 
Absent: Casey Brown 
 
The special meeting of the NVC Utilities Trustees convened at 12:02 p.m.  Utilities chair, Jeffrey 
Wilt called the meeting to order.  
 
Moratorium:  Judy Metcalf presented a motion to extend a moratorium that prohibits permits 
to be processed or approved for new connections to the sewer system for the period of April 
29, 2023 to October 29, 2023.  Motion was seconded by Brady Brim-Deforest.  The motion was 
adopted with yes votes from David Crofoot, Judy Metcalf, Jeffrey Wilt, Brady Brim-Deforest 
 
The next meeting of the Trustees is scheduled for May 12, 1:00 p.m., Community Hall and on-
line.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 12:15 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jeffrey Wilt, Chairman 
 

 


